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10 December 2024

BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA, QATAR
Circular

Dear Parent,

Sub: Unofficial Gatherings of students outside campus

This is a gentle reminder to all the parents that the school does not encourage or
permit students to organize any unofficial gatherings in the name of Farewell, Class

party etc. anywhere outside the school campus.

Please note that the school does not support or endorse any activity of this kind. Any
student involved in this kind of activity on the school campus will attract disciplinary

action.

Warm Regards,
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e
Dr. Anand R. Nair
Principal



